
From: Fox, Susan
To: Evan Morris
Cc: Davidson, Tom; Jones, Dayle
Subject: Re: September 8, 2005 Petition to Deny
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 4:49:31 PM

We chatted — go right ahead — email exchange sufficient — thank you for reaching out and for your 
patience.  

From: Evan Morris <Evan.Morris@fcc.gov>
Date: Monday, September 26, 2016 at 4:14 PM
To: Walt Disney <susan.fox@disney.com>
Cc: Tom Davidson <tdavidson@akingump.com>, Dayle Jones <jonesd@AKINGUMP.COM>
Subject: RE: September 8, 2005 Petition to Deny

Not a problem at all.  Thanks, we appreciate your help getting our backlog cleaned up!
 
Evan
 

From: Fox, Susan [mailto:Susan.Fox@disney.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 1:39 PM
To: Evan Morris <Evan.Morris@fcc.gov>
Cc: Davidson, Tom <tdavidson@AKINGUMP.com>; Jones, Dayle <jonesd@AKINGUMP.COM>
Subject: Re: September 8, 2005 Petition to Deny
 
Evan - I'm sorry - this is on me - this came on my last day before vacation and then I was swamped 
when I got back. I'm guessing this is fine but Tom and I should at least touch base.  We'll do that and 
get right back to you. 

On Sep 26, 2016, at 10:28 AM, Evan Morris <Evan.Morris@fcc.gov> wrote:

Tom and Susan,
 
Just wanted to follow-up regarding my e-mail below.  Thank you in advance for helping 
us clean things up.
 
-Evan
 

From: Evan Morris 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 11:29 AM
To: 'Davidson, Tom' <tdavidson@AKINGUMP.com>
Cc: Fox, Susan (Susan.Fox@disney.com) <Susan.Fox@disney.com>; Jones, Dayle 
<jonesd@AKINGUMP.COM>
Subject: RE: September 8, 2005 Petition to Deny
 
Tom and Susan,
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This is exactly what I was looking for.  Thank you so much for the quick response!  So 
while the STA application (File No. BSTA-20050831ADY) was granted on the same day 
this was filed, the flash cut application (File No. BPTVL-20050711AAB)  was ultimately 
dismissed on 10/4/2005.  KVTU-LP (formerly KSPP-LP) now operates on channel 3.  
Under legal status for the flash cut application this Petition to Deny is listed as 
dismissed.  Looks like we just forgot to do the same under legal status for the STA.  
Does ABC have any objection to us switching the status of this Petition under the STA 
application to dismissed?  I’m guessing you already considered this matter closed.   I 
am happy to put together a letter officially dismissing the Petition, or is this e-mail 
exchange sufficient?  Just let me know.
 
-Evan
 

From: Davidson, Tom [mailto:tdavidson@AKINGUMP.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 9:42 AM
To: Evan Morris <Evan.Morris@fcc.gov>
Cc: Fox, Susan (Susan.Fox@disney.com) <Susan.Fox@disney.com>; Jones, Dayle 
<jonesd@AKINGUMP.COM>
Subject: September 8, 2005 Petition to Deny
 
 

Evan:

Enclosed as requested is the Petition to Deny filed against the KSPP-LP STA by ABC 
Holding Company.  Please let us know if you have any questions or we can be of 
additional assistance.
 
Tom W. Davidson
AKIN GUMP STRAUSS HAUER & FELDLLP

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. | Washington, DC 20036-1564 | USA | Direct: +1 202.887.4011 | 
Internal: 24011 
Fax: +1 202.887.4288 | tdavidson@akingump.com | akingump.com | Bio

 

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal 
and confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the 
original message.
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